
 

Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 
Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   

Father Robert Miller  01747 870228   tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com 

  
website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  

 

When visiting our churches please use hand sanitiser, wear a mask and follow guidance- thank 

you   Please book with Father Robert by phoning or emailing (details above). 
  

PRAYERS: for the sick: James Ryan, Nick Weeks, Geoff and Wilf Fry, Johnnie B-M, Edward 

Arundell; for our doctors and their staff, for those vaccinating, or being vaccinated; for those at 

Albany House, The Hays and Clouds House; for those recently died, Joyce Knowles, Robert 

Stoackley RIP.  May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace  Amen 

The Holy Father’s Prayer intention for February 2021: for women who are the victims of 

violence, that they may be protected by society and have their sufferings considered and heeded. 

 

FEBRUARY         7  FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  Year B Psalms 1 

   Diocesan prayer league: Holy Family, Patchway, Bristol 

   Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m.  Exposition 6.00 p.m.   

   All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. 

    8 Monday  Memorial for St Josephine Bakhita 

   Day of prayer for victims of trafficking and those who work to combat it 

    Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

    9 Tuesday Weekday in Ordinary Time     

    All Saints, Wardour: Mass at 9.30 a.m. 

   10 Wednesday Memorial of St Scholastica 

    Sacred Heart 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

   11 Thursday Memorial for Our Lady of Lourdes  No Mass 

    World Day of Prayer for the sick and those who care for them 

   12 Friday  Weekday in Ordinary Time     

   Sacred Heart: 5.45 p.m. EP, 6.00 p.m. Mass  

   13 Saturday Weekday in Ordinary Time 

    Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

      9.30 a.m. Confessions 

   14 SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  Year B Psalms 2 

   Diocesan prayer league: St Bonaventure, Bishopston, Bristol 

   Day of Prayer for the Unemployed 

   Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m.  Exposition 6.00 p.m.   

   All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. 

 Confessions can be heard before or after any Mass, or by appointment. 

 
OTHER PARISH NEWS:     

You will remember that Mike Montgomery was selling his beautiful alstroemeria plants last year. 

He and Liz raised over £1700 for Mary’s Meals!!!  Well done- what a fantastic achievement. 

Teresa Frost has broken her arm- we hope you heal quickly- love and prayers from us all 
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More stewards for Mass would be welcome. Each evening the church is sanitised before locking - thank 
you for those who come in to do that. Mass stewards are vital - thank you for all those who already help. 
Please volunteer to help if you can. 
 

Lockdown:  For any sort of assistance, ranging from a telephone call to help with food 
shopping, costs and delivering, Michael Hodges is co-ordinating a group of volunteers in the 
Parish.  Contact him on 01747 870254 and email michael.jeremyhodges@gmail.com 
 

Message from Deacon Michael: During Lent a few of us are going to meet at 10.30 on Thursdays 
on Zoom.  We are going to look at Pope Francis letter called  Gaudete et Exsultate (rejoice and 
be glad!)  You can read it by copying this link:  
http://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-
francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html   If you would like to join us, 
please let me know.  Michael the deacon 830461 michael@faithandjoy.co.uk  
 

 

A special concert on Saturday 10th April in Wardour Chapel 

World renowned harpsichord Trevor Pinnock plays Bach Flute Sonatas  

with the Russian flautist Anna Kondrashina 

on behalf of Cherubim Music Trust.  

Tickets http://cherubimtrust.org/tkts. 

Subject to Covid regulations – full refund if cancelled. 
 

 

LIGHTING A CANDLE: Each of us can choose to go on with the little quiet things, pouring all the love we 

can find in our hearts into them, even if it feels like we haven’t found very much. We may discover as we 

go on that our hearts are growing little by little, and that in them our love grows too. And we do not need 

to wait until we feel good about ourselves in order to begin. Even if we find ourselves trapped in a 

shadow dark as death, bound by self-pity or self-hate with no way out, then let us begin anyway. We have 

nothing to lose by lighting one little candle for our neighbour. We do not have to believe we are good in 

order to do something good, but when we try we may find that, in fact, there is indeed something good in 

us after all. We don’t need to feel complete, or in control, or impressive in any way to light that candle. 

And when we do that for our neighbour the light will shine a little on us too. More of our very selves will 

be revealed to us and we will see that the darkness lied to us and that we really aren’t that ugly after all. 

And the darkness, having been found out, will take flight, in fear of the rising sun, in fear of that newly 

discovered thing growing in our hearts.  Magnus Macfarlane-Barrow (founder of Mary’s Meals)    

His new book- Charity and the Art of Living Generously by is published by William Collins, £16.99  

New Lectionary for England and Wales 
It is expected that the Bishops will complete the approval process in Autumn 2021. The text will then need to 
be reviewed by the Holy See and others.  The earliest date for publication would therefore be in 2022.  It will 
be important that People’s Missals and other ancillary material are available at the time of publication.  More 

information:   https://cliftondiocese.com/news/new-lectionary-for-england-and-wales/ 
 

Ash Wednesday 17th February, Lent, Easter cards…If you would like anything ordered, please let me 
know.  Holy Shop: opened on request. Ask Father Robert, Catherine or Sue B-M 
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